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SNP – Amendment to Motion 6 (Notice of Motions)

“Fife Council notes, that the Scottish Parliamentary Elections are scheduled to take place on Thursday May 6th and that the Scottish Parliament has the powers to alter the form of local taxation in Scotland. 

Fife Council acknowledges that despite the talents of the Co-Leaders even they will be unable to ensure that there is the time in this parliamentary session to replace the current form of local taxation. 

Fife Council calls on all political parties to put forward manifestos to the voting public which reflect their beliefs, aspirations and policies and Fife Council urges them to do so.”

Proposed by Councillor John Beare

Seconded by Councillor Lea McLelland

